
 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres in conjunction with Multisports Development Centres will 

be starting football coaching after school  at The Mead School for Year 1 and 2 only from  

 

Thursday 23rd February to Thursday 30th March 

 

The course is open to Boys and Girls of all abilities.   

          

Children will be split into their appropriate age groups  

 

 

 Year 1   only                     4.15pm   ( Pick up)  

 

Year  2   only                     4.15pm   (Pick up)  

 

 

The cost of the course will be £54.00 payable in advance. (In case of inclement weather the 

club will still be on). 

 

If your child is eligible for pupil premium and you have concerns about the cost of this club, 

please let the school know. The school is able to consider funding up to a maximum of one 

club per half term per child. 

 

Surrey Football Coaching Centres have been established 30 years. All coaches are DBS 

checked and FA qualified.. 

 

 

To book the above course please register online at  

 

multisportsdevelopmentcentres.co.uk  
 

 

Kind regards 

 

David Melham 

 

 UEFA  A LICENCE COACH 


